
> From: Kitty Moore < >  
> Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 12:11 PM 
> To: City Council <CityCouncil@cupertino.org>; Darcy Paul <DPaul@cupertino.org>; Rod Sinks 
<RSinks@cupertino.org>; Steven Scharf <SScharf@cupertino.org>; Barry Chang 
<BChang@cupertino.org>; Savita Vaidhyanathan <svaidhyanathan@cupertino.org>; Cupertino City 
Manager's Office <manager@cupertino.org> 
> Subject: Yes to Costco at Vallco 
>  
> Dear Mayor, City Council, and City Manager, 
>  
> I believe a Costco representative already spoke to many of you.  I also spoke with a Costco real estate 
representative today, and am interested in their ideas. 
>  
> I support Costco at Vallco.  I also support them having constructive meetings with the developer to 
create a rational project. 
>  
> Costco has a project going in Mexico City which has a (artificially) turfed soccer field and basketball 
courts on the roof.  They can also do residential over retail.  They are willing to be flexible. 
>  
> They are interested in the east side location and need about 150,000 Square Feet.   
>  
> I drive to the Santa Clara or Regnart Costcos regularly, and would prefer a closer location.   
>  
> Please consider the opportunity to have Costco come to the table and help work out a plan that is 
reasonable.   
>  
> With a rebuilt gym or pool, this could be interesting. 
>  
> Alternatively, a referendum will burn up a lot of time. 
>  
> Thank you for your consideration. 
>  
> Best regards, 
>  
> Kitty Moore 
>  
 




